

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world[image: ]


Monday 27th March 2023
Key Stage 2 ( Class 2 and 3) Code of Conduct for Pupils and Parents
Football team match update for Year 5 and 6

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

As your child is on the school football team we endeavour to promote fairness and a sporting attitude it is good practice to ask children and parents to read and agree to a Code of Conduct. 

Mrs Athey, our PE co-ordinator has written a separate Code of Conduct for pupils and parents. These will be sent out as paper copies alongside this letter.
Please read through them together and return signed copies to school by Monday 17th April as our first match is that day.

Unfortunately, the Alnwick Partnership Football League has not ran in the same way this year with regular fixtures, so we are having to try to organise some friendly games in a different way.
The first game we have organised is away to Rothbury on Monday 17th April.
Please can your child bring their football kit to school with football boots, shin pads, water bottle and a small snack.
We will travel to Rothbury via minibus and expect the game at Rothbury to start at approximately 3.45 and finish around 4.15 – 4.30.
We will travel back to school via minibus at the end of the match.
Please can you meet us in the village hall carpark back at Whittingham for around 4.30. If someone different to usual is picking up your child, please could you let me know?
We will be using the schools Primary Sports Budget to cover the cost of transport so no contributions towards the cost of transport are required but the permission slip below is required. All the football team are expected to attend the game. If this is not possible and your child is unable to attend, please let me know as we may have to cancel the game.
The second game we have been able to organise is at home against Rothbury on Wednesday 26th April.
We expect the game to start between 3.30 and 3.45 and it should be finished by 4.15 to 4.30. Please make sure your child has the correct equipment as outlined above.
Once again, please let me know if pick up arrangements are any different. We welcome spectators to our game and will have an area marked off for spectators.

I will be in touch as soon as I hear about future matches.
Mr Charlton – Deputy Headteacher.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

To Whittingham C of E Primary School
I give permission for my child………………………… ( name)  to attend all friendly football matches and to travel by minibus to away matches as required. I will inform school of any changes to end of day arrangements.
I enclose signed pupil and parent code of conduct.

Signed …………………………………………….
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